
Filing #190262 -- Two weeks is very obviously not enough time for companies to make a change, 
especially after the confusing announcement Century Link made. 

Andrew Wolf 
awolf@pugetsound.edu 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

04/23/19   13:59

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


